
The Friends of South Africa has undertaken all reasonable efforts to ensure that the information 

provided on this website is correct and complete. Nonetheless there may be unintentional and 

accidental mistakes, for which we want to apologize. 

Friends of South Africa does not guarantee or offer a warranty for any of the information obtained 

via this website, e.g. hyperlinks and other contents, which are accessed directly or indirectly from 

the Friends of South Africa website. 

Friends of South Africa reserves the right to change or supplement the information contained in this 

website without notice. 

Friends of South Africa refuses any liability for wrong or missing information on the Friends of South 

Africa website, and therefore responsibility for all decisions based on information obtained via the 

Friends of South Africa website rests exclusively and entirely on the respective user. Friends of 

South Africa furthermore refuses any liability for all direct, manifest damages or any consequential 

damages as well as all other possible damages which, from whatever reason, are connected to the 

direct or indirect use of information posted on the Friends of South Africa website. 

If not stated otherwise, the copyright of all documents submitted on the Friends of South Africa 

website and all the material used for these documents exclusively lies with Friends of Africa. 

Reproduction of documents is for personal and informative use only; any other reproduction or any 

other use is prohibited. The usage of names (e.g. trademarks, logos), whether marked with the 

symbols ® or ™ or not, is prohibited. 

All above mentioned regulations also apply to the software which is directly or indirectly retrieved 

from or used via the Friends of South Africa website. As far as hyperlinks and software by third 

parties is accessed, their regulations and rights have to be respected. 

 


